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Man killed in Grimball Road shooting

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Saturday, Aug. 20, 2022

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. — Charleston County detectives are investigating a fatal shooting
early Saturday morning on James Island.

Deputies from the Charleston County Sheriff’'s Office responded about 2 a.m. to a report of
shots fired outside a bar at 1757 Grimball Road, which is near Riverland Drive. At the scene,
they found an adult male lying on the ground with apparent gunshot wounds. He was
pronounced dead at the scene.

A large crowd was gathered at the location.

No suspect information was immediately available. No arrests have been made.
Information on the victim’s identity will be made available by the Charleston County Coroner’s
Office when appropriate.

Anyone with information about the shooting can contact the Sheriff’'s Office at 843-743-7200 or
can submit tips anonymously by calling Crime Stoppers at 843-554-1111.

UPDATE Tuesday, Sept. 20, 2022

Deputies and members of a U.S. Marshals Service task force arrested Desmon Latrell
Champagne, 29, on Monday afternoon at a North Charleston apartment complex. He was
booked into the Al Cannon Detention Center on charges of murder and possession of a firearm
during a violent crime in connection with the Aug. 20 homicide on Grimball Road. The arrest
affidavits are available upon request to pio@charlestoncounty.org.
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